
Past LEO Scholarship Recipient Saves Life 

 

Deputy Ann Millerbernd of the Ward County Sheriff's Department receiving the North Dakota Peace 

Officers Association Life-Saving Award for her role in saving a pilot's life in June 2013. 

http://www.minotdailynews.com/page/content.detail/id/576934/Deputy-recognized-for-saving-

life.html?nav=5010 

 

To those who donate or participate in the Annual Law Enforcement Opportunities Career Fair that 

funds our scholarships, your help truly makes a difference to students! Below is from Deputy 

Millerbernd on how receiving her scholarship from LEO helped her: 

 

I want to tell you that I have not forgotten what that LEO scholarship meant to me. I plan on eventually 

giving back to the program once I am closer to my payoff date (which is soon!) so that another person 

can benefit from LEO. I know that without support from organizations like LEO that I would not be 

where I am today. Countless numbers of people have benefited from my help, knowledge, and services 

that I obtained by receiving a quality education that was funded in part by LEO. I never would have 

dreamed that I would be who I am today. I knew that I had the skills, but I just needed someone to 

believe in me and see my full potential. Thank you for giving me that chance!! 

Best, 

Ann M. Millerbernd 
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